
Downtown Enhancement Project
Lougheed Highway: 224 Street to 226 Street

Construction Update: October 5, 2018

Downtown Enhancement Project
Construction of the Downtown Enhancement Project, Lougheed 
Highway from 224 Street to 226 Street, is ongoing. See below 
for updates on what’s upcoming in the next two weeks.

Construction Schedule update
This update focuses on construction occurring on the north 
side of Lougheed Highway between 224 and 226 Street. 
Construction dates are approximate and may change due to 
factors such as weather or unforeseen ground conditions.                     

Lougheed Highway (224th St to 225th St)
•	Completion of the concrete sidewalk behind the new curb on 	
	 the north side of Lougheed Highway (Currently scheduled to 	
	 be completed by October 10)
•	Installation of the exposed aggregate stretch between the 	
	 curb and the concrete sidewalk will begin soon
•	Preparation and grading for the Lougheed Highway 		
	 westbound lanes for upcoming paving
•	Asphalt paving for the Lougheed Highway westbound lanes 	
	 (Currently scheduled for October 12)
•	Reinstatement of brick connector pathways in front of 		
	 Westminster Savings to the newly installed concrete 		
	 sidewalk
•	Landscaping reinstatement behind the newly poured 		
	 concrete sidewalk
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•	Preparation and grading for the Lougheed Highway 		
	 westbound lanes for upcoming paving
•	Asphalt paving for the Lougheed Highway westbound lanes 	
	 (Currently scheduled for October 12)
•	Landscaping reinstatement behind the newly poured 		
	 concrete sidewalk

As crews work on the exposed aggregate (lighting strip) and 
prepare for paving, the newly installed concrete sidewalk 
will be open for pedestrian access along the north side of 
Lougheed Highway. If any sections of sidewalk are briefly 
closed due to construction in the area, BA Blacktop will provide 
temporary pedestrian access to the roadway with gravel ramps, 
and pedestrians will be guided safely around the work by a flag 
person.

While the completion of this project will provide a solid 
foundation to create the community’s vision of a safe, vibrant, 
livable Town Centre, it is possible there will be times during 
the construction period where some concerns may arise from 
time to time. Working together, it is our goal to do our best to 
minimize any inconveniences that occur, and we appreciate 
your patience as the contractor completes the work on this 
exciting project.

We will continue to provide you with regular updates regarding 
the project.

For More Information
Please visit www.mapleridge.ca/1867/ for regular updates on 
the progress of this project. 

If you have any construction-related questions or concerns, 
please contact Shahrzad Honarmand, Project Manager,  
City of Maple Ridge, at 604-467-7349.

Reinstatement of one of the brick pathway connections along 
Lougheed Highway near Westminster Savings Credit Union.

Pouring concrete sidewalk on the north side of Lougheed Highway 
from 225 Street to 226 Street.
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Expected Work Zones: October 5 - 19

Placing forms to pour a curb bulge on the north side of Lougheed 
Highway between 225 and 226 Street. 

Placing tree grate forms in preparation for pouring exposed aggregate 
stretch on the north side of Lougheed Highway.


